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The City of Marco Island has a COVID-19 page on the city website, 
www.cityofmarcoisland.com/emergency that is updated regularly with local 
information, frequently asked questions, and videos from city leaders.  If you are 
interested in receiving periodic email updates from the City you can also sign up by 
going to www.cityofmaroisland.com/newsletter/subscriptions and click “City 
News”. 
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